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                                                   NEWS EVENT NOTIFICATION 
 
 
WHAT: Ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the completion and opening of the new 

Woolsey Bridge over the west fork of the White River in Washington County. 
The new bridge replaced the original one lane drive-through Parker Truss 
type bridge built in 1947. The project was funded through the State Aid 
program and had a contract bid amount of $2,473,410.00 by Phillips  
Hardy, Inc. 

 
WHO: ARDOT and area elected officials. 
 
WHEN:  Friday, January 12 at 11:00 a.m. 
 
WHERE: The Woolsey Bridge on Washington County Road 35, just south of the city of 

West Fork, in the community of Woolsey. 
 
CONTACT:  Laura Vaughn at 501-569-2572 (work) or 501-410-2204 (cell) 
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